From: Newman Jamie M - HQ Directorate of Professional Standards
Sent: 14 June 2017 15:23

To: 'Lorraine Cordell' <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>

Subject: RE: PC/6804/13

Hello Lorraine,

| apologise for my delayed reply.

My proposed dates are below, please do take your pick.

Monday 26™ June 2017
Tuesday 27" june 2017
Wednesday 28t june 2017
Friday 30t June 2017

All at 12pm, or a later time that suits you.
Where would you like to meet? | could attend your home address or local police station.

Kind regards

Jamie Newman | Serious Misconduct Investigation Unit (SMIU) | Directorate of Professional Standards |
MetPhone 786675 | Telephone 0207 161 6675 | Email Jamie.newman@met.pnn.police.uk

Address Empress State Building, 22nd Floor, Lillie Road, London, SW6 1TR

'Setting the bar and upholding standards without fear or favour’

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 12 June 2017 16:05

To: Newman Jamie M - HQ Directorate of Professional Standards <Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: RE: PC/6804/13

Dear Jamie

I can not do the 14/06/2017 as | am at the hospital. And if you could do after 11:00 hours | would be grateful |
know | am expecting to have an operation in the next 4 weeks but | am waiting for a call from hospital with date.
And | do sometimes get calls from the hospital to go there on very short notice but | think we can work around
this. If you can put some dates together | sure we can work something out.

Regards

Lorraine

From: Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk [mailto:Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 12 June 2017 15:58

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: RE: PC/6804/13

Hello Lorraine,

No problem at all, tomorrow morning I'll sit down and look over my calendar and put forward some suitable
dates.




